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BCTOBA NEWSLETTER 
By Mike Heads  
 
 
 
A friendly reminder to everyone that the stall applications for the upcoming 2013 season at 
Hastings Racecourse are due today.  The racing office is open for any questions (604) 216-5221.  
The stall applications can be faxed to the racing office at (604) 216-5228.  The forms are 
available on the Hastings website.  Some people have had trouble accessing the forms, but if you 
click on “Racing” that will bring down a few drop-down boxes.  Click on the “Horsemen” box and 
that will bring up all the forms on the right hand side of the page.  Do not open any of the boxes 
that appear when you have the cursor on “Horsemen”, just click directly on “Horsemen” and the 
2013 stall application form will appear, along with other vaccination and compliance forms which 
must be filled out as well. 
 
Two stallion auctions are closing next week, so don’t miss out on a chance to get the stallion of 
your choice while supporting two worthy causes at the same time.  The Thoroughbred Ladies 
Club stallion auction closes Monday, January 21, 2013.  For more information or to make a bid 
please contact Barb Williams (604) 542-8951 or Linda Sentes (604) 318-7949.  The New Stride 
Thoroughbred Adoption Society stallion auction closed next Wednesday, January 23 at 6:00 pm.  
Mail in bids can be sent c/o Linda Lytle at 104 – 1477 Fountain Way, Vancouver BC, V6H 3W9.  
E-mail bids can be sent to linda@newstride.com.  For more information on available stallions, 
please go to the newstride.com website. 
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